

Ref: MKn/LT

15 December 2020

Smithdon High School Mr J Hirst Headteacher Downs Road, Hunstanton Norfolk PE36 5HY Telephone: 01485 534541

e-mail: office@smithdonhigh.org.uk website: www.smithdonhigh.org.uk

Dear Parents

Thank you for your continued support of our year 11 students this term.

I am writing to inform you that following the announcement from the government that there will be changes to exam qualifications this year, we have decided to move the date of our year 11 Pre Public Examinations to the week commencing **22 February 2021**. This will allow for teaching staff to address the changes to exam content which will be released at the end of January and ensure that all students are well prepared and have the best chance of success.

Exams will be amended to include appropriate topics, supporting resources and formula sheets where appropriate. This will allow for students to engage with a process similar to that which will occur in the final series of examinations in the summer term

Further information and timetables will be sent out at a later date.

Finally, from all of us here at Smithdon High School we wish you a restful Christmas break and look forward to seeing you all again in January 2021.

Kind regards and best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Knott

Assistant Headteacher







